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To whom it may concern

I am writing to express my grave concern that the state of emergency in QLD may be
extended to October 2022.

Given the exaggeration of COVID-19 data, the overwhelming fear mongering, the clear
segregation within society, not to mention the countless issues the Bill has attributed to
regarding mental health, the economy, and employment to name a few, it is time to revoke
it.

Australians allegedly reside in a democratic nation. It is the basic and innate human right
of all that we can choose the way in which we live and how we are governed. It is not
acceptable that a disease with over a 98% survival rate has quite literally shut the world
down. Further, the fact that a medical experiment which has not been tested adequately and
proven to be safe and effective has been pushed on the population is truly
incomprehensible.

Please consider the need for the extension. Be compassionate. Ensure each individual can
make a medical choice that is right for them, their family, their values and so on.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kind regards

Emma-Lee McDonald 
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